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Tuesday 27th June 2023 in the 

Scout hut at 2.00pm. 
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ADMIN ROTA 

(We need three volunteers 

each month) 

June 27th 

Desk: Volunteer needed 

please. 

Refreshments: Gill Collins 

and Pat Salmon. 

Please put your name 

on the refreshment 

roster if you have not 

yet done so.  

 

 

THIS MONTH 

We are re-visiting census 

including the 1921 and the 1939 

register. 

Hilary Smith and Bob Cairns will 

be giving presentations and other 

contributions from members are 

welcome. (Please get in touch with 

Bob). We will look to share our 

experiences, good and bad, on 

finding and using the census 

information and any interesting 

errors, transcription or otherwise. 

We can also discuss why ancestors 

seem to be missing. 

 

 

Library 

Family History 

Magazines 

We need any recent 

magazines that you have 

finished with please. 

 

 

Group web pages 
www,ringmer.info/u3a/ 

family-history 
 

Ringmer Family 
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Group Newsletter 

JUNE 2023 

Next Month 

We will welcome the return of 
Geoff Bridger, Ringmer’s 

renowned military historian, and 
look again at researching military 

records. Contributions from 
members, successes and failures, 
are welcome and Geoff will help 

with queries, if he can, 
particularly relating to the Great 

War. 


